Haverford Township - Senior Citizens Advisory Council

Meeting: Tuesday, June 18, 2024
Time: **7:00 p.m.
Location: 1014 Darby Rd., Havertown Pa., 19083 - Room B

Agenda

Call to order

Roll Call

Approval of May 21, 2024, meeting minutes
Co-Chairperson’s Report

Business in process:

e Senior Open House Date Change
e Diane and Peggy to provide update from CREC meeting

e Designate committee chairs for Open House

e Discuss new minutes template

e Aimee to update on intern availability to provide ADA compliance for web site
e Brainstorm where we might find new members for council (Ward 6 & 9)

e Brainstorm ideas to update Senior page on website

Emerging business
Public comment
Good and welfare

Adjournment
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Haverford Township - Senior Citizens Advisory Council

Meeting: Tuesday, June 18, 2024
Time: **7:00 p.m.
Location: 1014 Darby Rd., Havertown Pa., 19083 - Room B

Minutes

Senior Citizens’ Advisory Council Minutes for 6/18/2024

Present: Rita Waters, Victor Barsky, Peggy Murr, Diane Amadio, Carla Rodgers
Present from the Township: Aimee Cuthbertson

As a point of information, Aimee informed us that there was no requirement for a
quorum for our meetings, as long as the majority of the council is present.

The Council voted to cancel summer meetings since many people are on vacation. We
will reconvene in September 2024. Aimee informed us that would be room in the Fall
newsletter for a small article from our Senior Citizen’s Council if anyone is interested in
writing one.

The minutes from the May 2024 meeting were approved. Aimee again reviewed the
new requirements for the ADA compliant documents. Everything should be submitted
in WORD, left justified, no indentations, no bolding, no underlining, and mixed case is
okay (not all CAPS).

There was no Co-Chairs report.

The 11/3/2024 Senior Open House event at the CREC was reviewed. The decoration
theme will be an Eagles’ tailgate. The Eagles’ game will be played at night so there will
not be any conflict. It was agreed that while Chris McLaughlin’s speaker suggestion,
Mindy, would be good for another program, the focus of this event was on senior health
and personal maintenance. Peggy reminded us that the CREC was co-sponsoring the
event. The CREC staff will have several speakers of their choosing for this event, and
Carla will speak on “good news for your aging brain.” Gerry Hart had talked about
speaking as well, but had not followed up with any of us, and the program should be full
enough as is. Chris did the last year’s Open House, and may need a co-chair this year,
or not. Several members offered to help. The Township/CREC will handle the vendors.

Margaret, who was not present, had talked to Peggy about a new minute’s template.
Aimee informed the council that the intern’s tenure with the township is over. Again,
we agreed that a briefer summary of the senior questionnaire for the website would be
better, since the current detailed summary has been up for a while.

Aimeqlwill be contacting the commissioner for the 9th ward to appoint someone for the
council.

It was suggested that at each meeting one of the council members take a few minutes
to describe their own backgrounds so we can get to know each other better.
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Peggy reported that she received the Council materials from Scott before he moved to
South Carolina. No decision was made on what to do with these materials.

Next meeting is 9/17/2024
Submitted, C. Rodgers
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